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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

My name is Miss Guthrie and I am your child’s class 

teacher and Miss Kent is our class TA. It has been 

wonderful getting to know all of your children so far and I 

look forward to getting to know everyone even more as 

the year goes on. Rowan class have settled beautifully 

back into school, and I am looking forward to all of the 

things we have planned for the year ahead!  

In term 1 we will be learning about: 

English – Dogger – Simple sentence 

structure, sequencing events and use 

of adjectives.  

Phonics – Review of previously 

taught sounds.  

Maths - Place Value. 

History – Toys from the past.   

Science – Materials.  

RE - What do Christians believe that 

God is like? 

PE – Gymnastics.  

ICT - Computing systems  

 

 

 

 Reminders:  

• PE days are Wednesday and 
Thursday – please ensure children 
come in wearing appropriate PE 
kits. Earrings cannot be worn on 
these days (unless a child can 
removes them themselves) we are 
also unable to tape them.  

• Please could contact books be in 
school every day. 

• Remember to check Class Dojo for 
updates and pictures of what we 
have been up to. 
 


